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White, John 

To: Charles Farthing 

Subject: RE: Gosport War Memorial Hospital 

Thanks. Sorry for delay. I was out of the office on Monday and Tuesday. Thanks also for the telephone 
message. I’ll call you shortly. 

I agree totally with the approach to the CPS. If you have not heard from him in a week, I would be inclined to 
go higher up. You may want to make him aware of that - so as to prompt some action. 

Speak soon 

Best wishes 

Code 

From: Charles Farthing[ .............................. _C._.o_._d_.e_._A_. ............................. j 

~ent: 12 May 2009 11:23 
To; CPS-Paul Close 
Cc: White, John 
Subject; Gosport War Memorial Hospital 

Dear Mr Close, 
Having not heard from you in respect of my letter dated 24 April 09, I would be grateful if you acknowledge 
that it was received and confirm that the issues raised in it are under consideration, please. 
I have attached a copy for your convenience, and look forward to hearing from you. 
Kind regards, 
Charles Stewart-Farthing 

13/05/2009 


